
 

 

 

Merry Christmas and  Happy New Year 

                                                                                                               

GOLF CROQUET CAPTAINS:  Division 1 -Phil 

                Division 2- Avner  

                                                         Division 3- Toni 

                                                        Division 4- Marg Fleming 

Congratulations to all captains and may you and your teams have a successful and enjoyable pennant 

season. 

COMING COMPETITIONS: Full Bisqe Competition at Eastern Shore (Jan 11-13) 

                                                     Ted Nicholas Comp. at New Town (11- 13 Jan) 

                                                     Tas Open, Women’s and Men’s AC Competition :15 – 21 Jan.  

                                                     Women’s Open at KCC  (15-16 Jan)  

                                                     Men’s Open at Eastern Shore CC (15-16 Jan) 

                                                     Open at New Town CC   17- 21 Jan) 

(see web site for details and entry forms) 

NEW MEMBERS: KKC would like to welcome Suzanne Lockhart to our Club.  We hope you enjoy 

your time at our Club. 
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BUNNINGS BBQ: 5 Jan. If you can help would you let Neal know. Money raised goes to our Club. 

Helpers are still required. Please let Neal know if you can assist. Thanks to  Neal for co-ordinating 

this fund raiser. We will also be having BBQ’s in February and your help would be appreciated. 

CAN YOU HELP: There is a list at the Club of jobs needing doing. If you can assist in any way, 

please indicate on the form. It can be done at a time suitable to you. If working at the Club please 

sign the attendance sheet as this is important if an accident occurs. It is also good to let someone 

know where you are, again in case of an accident, particularly over the holiday season as the 

Club is not in use as much. 

CLUB BARBEQUE: This will be held in Feb. More details later. 

GOLF CROQUET OPEN EVENT: Congratulations to Rob, who won this event. 

DEEP AERATING: This will be done on Monday10 or Tuesday 11 Dec. It will take place latish in 

the afternoon. Lawns will be playable the next day. 

CHRISTMAS FUNCTION: Our Christmas luncheon was held at The Beach. It was a most 

enjoyable afternoon, with good food, pleasant entertainment, wonderful raffles, and thanks to 

Margaret P, a beautiful chocolate Christmas tree door prize. What a lovely luncheon. 

Have a wonderful festive season, stay safe and be happy!   

 

 

 


